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We have implemented health and safety protocols in our offices, to ensure a safe work environment and 

to prevent the spread of COVID-19 by mitigating the risk of exposure to our Firm members, visitors, and 
community. 

As a visitor to our office, you should know: 

 Effective September 7, 2021, all visitors to our offices or Firm events must be fully vaccinated 
against COVID-19. 

 Visitors are required to answer mandatory health screening questions to ensure they are 
symptom free before entering our offices or attending Firm events. 

 Visitors are required to follow local public health requirements as they relate to wearing masks 
and physical distancing. In provinces where masks are not required, we encourage visitors to 
wear masks.  

 Conference rooms have reduced occupancy levels to ensure physical distancing can be 
maintained. Conference rooms are cleaned after each meeting. 

 Please follow any floor markings or signs directing the flow of people or promoting physical 
distancing. 

 Hand sanitizer and masks are available at our reception desk. 

We have also taken the following steps in all offices:  

 Effective September 7, 2021, all Firm members must be fully vaccinated against COVID-19 to 
attend our office, to attend to Dentons Canada business in person with clients or in public places, 
or to attend Firm events.   

 All Firm members are required to adhere to our Communicable Disease Prevention Plan or 
COVID-19 Health and Safety Plan, as applicable to their local office. Firm members are also 
required to adhere to all requirements set out by local and provincial public health authorities.  
This includes not attending the office when experiencing symptoms of illness. 

 Office occupancy has been limited in some offices, in accordance with the directives issued by 
local public health authorities. 

 We have enhanced cleaning and disinfection of high touch surfaces throughout the office, 
including in elevators and washrooms.   

 We have a rapid response procedure in case a person becomes symptomatic at the office, or 
there is a possible exposure to COVID-19 within the office.  

Key contact: 

Sarah Klein, Canada Director of Enterprise Compliance 

(403) 268-3084 

sarah.klein@dentons.com 


